
McLeod Road Traditional Elementary School PAC  
president.mrtpac@gmail.com 

6325 – 142 Street, Surrey, BC, V3X 1B9 
Phone: 604-595-1060 / Fax: 604-595-1059 

 

Agenda      Date: May 29, 2024 – 6:00-7:00 PM 

 

Meeting call to order 6:12 pm 

Establishment of quorum –Yes 
Attendance: Joy, TJ, Vandita, Michelle, Aman, Ms. Porcellato, Gurpreet, Harmeet, Devi, Jasdeep 

Approval of minutes from the last meeting –Yes 
Joy brought forward motion to approve minutes from last meeting. Motion seconded by Aman. Motion passed.  

Matter arising from last minutes (if any) -None 

Amendment of agenda (if any) -None 

New business  
AGM: AGM meeting is postponed to September. There were not enough nominations for PAC executives. PAC 

is hoping when new Kindergarten parents join in September, there will be more interest. Email will be sent out in 

June for AGM notice as parents need 30 days notice for AGM meetings. 

Uniform Vendor: 

-Current vendor has a lot of stock. The current vendor has suggested a blowout sale. His stock will be on sale at 

a discounted price. Carin will pick dates with the vendor and the plan is to have the sale in June, in the school 

gym. 

-Michelle will be meeting with A1 sports tomorrow to finalize pricing for uniforms. Carin will connect with the 

district in regards to a contract. All contracts need to go through the district. A one year contract was suggested 

so that we can make sure the service and product is satisfactory. 

Principals Report: 

-Thank you to PAC members and all the volunteers this year, for bringing in lacross and curling. There has been 

positive feedback from staff and students. 

-A reminder to all parents to please drive slowly and carefully in the school parking lot. Today, one of the teachers 

was almost hit by a car while she was supervising the crosswalk. We all need to think about each other’s safety 

at all times.  

-There will be changes to staffing in September. Mr. White and Mr. Jones will be retiring this year. They will be 

greatly missed. Carin is in the process of interviewing applicants.  

Refrigerator/Freezer: Michelle has shopped around for fridge and freezer at Costco. Costco will provide free 

delivery and can have the fridge delivered as early as next week. PAC has decided to purchase fridge for now and 

will wait to purchase freezer. Motion brought forward by Vandita to allocate $1000 maximum to purchase a new 

fridge. Motion seconded by Aman. Motion passed.   

PAC account currently has approximately $3,300.  

 



Fundraising:  

-Principal for a day was a huge success. A grade 4 student was chosen and was really excited for this opportunity. 

Students liked this idea so much that they are requesting this to be a yearly contest. PAC raised $694 from this 

fundraiser.  

-Michelle is in talks with the Vancouver Bandits for a fundraising opportunity. The Bandits play out of the 

Langley Events center. The organization is offering $7.00 from each ticket sale to go to PAC. Tickets for games 

start at $20. The Bandits will provide PAC with a website link for families to buy tickets that is linked with the 

fundraiser. Michelle is looking into having the Bandits come to the school for a meet and greet.  

-PAC will have a sports day concession again this year. We are looking for parent volunteers to help with the 

concession stand. PAC will have 2 tables, so that the line up will be quicker and parents will not get overwhelmed 

with the crowds. Michelle has last years menu and Joy has started some of the shopping.  

-A parent brought up an idea for a food truck picnic on the school grounds. Carin will check with the school 

district about guidelines regarding food trucks and check field availability. Sometimes the district rents out the 

fields on weekends.  

Gaming grant: Aman has completed the gaming application for next school years funding. The decision to 

approve/deny will come in the fall. Last years application is not approved. Appeal was also denied.  

Open form/Task 

Meeting Adjourned 7:07PM 
 


